
Hello Parents!  

There is an upcoming PTA community meeting on Wednesday, September 10
th 

starting at 6:00PM, directly 

after the Site Council meeting. But before then, the PTA planning committee wants to bring some 

upcoming exciting events to your attention. 

Tasty Tuesday: 

On Tuesday, September 16
th

 from 4:00PM-9:00PM Green New American Vegetarian Restaurant in Phoenix 

(http://greenvegetarian.com/) has generously offered to host a Faith North fundraiser. A portion of 

proceeds from all Green and Nami patrons on this day and during this time will go to Faith North. If you 

haven’t tried Green or Nami before, the food is amazing! Come join the fun.  

Spaghetti Dinner & Bingo Night Ticket Sales: 

September 15
th

 – 19
th

 the PTA will be selling tickets for the September 19
th

 – 6:00-8:00PM Spaghetti 

Dinner & Bingo Night: 

 Faith North Main Campus: During morning drop-off and afternoon pick up (only morning drop-

off on the 19
th

)  

 Faith North Shaw Campus: During morning drop-off 

Posters will be pointing you towards the volunteers selling tickets. You won’t miss them. 

Also, pre-sale tickets can always be purchased inside the Faith North Office. 

Spaghetti dinner tickets: 

 $5 pre-sale and $7 day of 

There will be 7 bingo games total and AMAZING prizes to choose from for the winner of each game! 

Bingo costs: 

 $1 per bingo sheet 

 $1 for dauper 

 Sheets of 21 games $15 pre-sale or $20 the day of 

50/50 raffle tickets (50% of the money on raffle tickets goes to the winner and 50% of the money goes to 

the PTA to support the Faith North outdoor environment on both campuses.) 

Raffle ticket cost:  

 Pre-sale $2 single ticket, $5 for 3 tickets, $10 for 8 tickets 

Fall Festival and Chili Cook-off: 

The FNM Fall Festival is Friday, October 24
th

 from 4:00-7:00PM.  And the school tradition is that each 

classroom takes on the task of contributing a carnival activity booth. 

The PTA has had some requests from the FNM community for booth ideas that haven’t been previously 

done at the Fall Festival. We would like to ask classes to consider organizing one of these new activities as 

an option for a class booth: 

http://greenvegetarian.com/


 Pumpkin walk - Like a cake walk but with small sized pumpkins instead of cakes - 

https://www.carnivalsavers.com/pages/pumpkin-patch-walk-fall-carnival-game.html  

 Face painting booth 

 Fall or carnival themed arts and crafts table – One community member suggested a cool craft 

would be to make small masks, http://www.orientaltrading.com/diy-shaped-masks--pcs-a2-

57_6214-11-0.fltr?xsaleSku=57/60251  

 Fall themed relay races – For example, instead of an egg, it’s a mini pumpkin on a spoon 

Teachers should let the PTA know what activity booth their class is planning – Email PTA President, 

Erin.Krapf@tntp.org. The PTA will provide classes the prizes to give out to the kids at the Fall Festival. If 

any class wishes to organize one of the above activities and needs PTA help in getting the supplies such 

as small pumpkins or face paints, please let Erin know. 

We are still looking for individuals to enter into the Chili Cook-off contest. Check out Volunteer Spot for 

details: http://www.volunteerspot.com/login/entry/1104827050040  

Thank you for your support! 

Warmly, 

Faith North PTA 
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